
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 
A recent survey found that only 14% of U.S. adults 
could recall all of the Ten Commandments.  Only 
71% could name even one commandment.  Alright 
then…go ahead and try to name the Ten 
Commandments.  I’ll give you a minute to jog your 
memory…okay here they are…                                                     
“I am the Lord your God, who brought you out of 
the land of Egypt, the house of bondage… 

1) Thou shalt have no other gods before me 
2) Thou shalt not make unto thee any graven 

image 
3) Thou shalt not take the name of the Lord thy 

God in vain 
4) Remember the Sabbath day, to keep it holy 
5) Honor thy father and they mother 
6) Thou shalt not kill 
7) Thou shalt not commit adultery 
8) Thou shalt not steal 
9) Thou shalt not bear false witness against thy 

neighbor 
10) Thou shalt not covet your neighbour’s 

house…thy neighbour’s wife…(not anything 
that belongs to your neighbor!) 

So, how did you do?  As a note of interest, in this 
same survey, 35 % of the people could name all six 
kids from the old TV series, The Brady Bunch.  I 
think we’ve got some memorizing to do, don’t you! 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen Scott will 
be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children 
under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is 
unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are asked to stay 
with their children.)  Nursery  facilities available to mothers with 
babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 

coffee on the patio after the service today…a great chance 
to meet a new friend. 

 

This week… 
 
SUMMER DAY CAMP BEGINS TOMORROW!!  

The FUN begins tomorrow for all those who 
have registered for our Summer Day Camp this 
year!  It will run each day (Monday, July 14th to 
Friday, July 18th ) from 9 am to 4 pm.  ALL 
OTHER CHURCH PROGRAMS FROM MONDAY TO 
FRIDAY WILL BE CANCELLED THIS WEEK. 
 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK  IN FRONT OF THE CHURCH THIS WEEK – 
There’s lots of parking at the mall.  We want to keep our kids 
safe! 
 
PRAY FOR VBS THIS WEEK…that much will be accomplished for 

the Lord in children’s lives!  

SUMMER IN THE CITY  will be cancelled this week, but be sure to be 
here next Wednesday when James Bonney from Westside Church 
P&T will be ministering. 
 
Ladies Morning Out will be informally meeting at a different park or 
beach on Thursday mornings during the summer.  For details, 
contact LeeAnna Cordes at leeanna.cordes@gmail.com  
 
Owen & Val Scott will be on vacation for the next few weeks. 
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  During the summer they 
will be meeting at Ambleside Beach (near the concession).  For info, 
contact Jorge & Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
Send in your photos!  Summer has arrived and our 

Valley Church family is  involved in all kinds of 

interesting activities – Please share some of your 

special moments with us by emailing us your favorite 

family photos to use in the bulletin and on our website. 

If you are taking a trip over the next few months, take along a Valley 

Church bulletin and take a photo of you holding it in front of a site 

you’re visiting…Valley Church’s  version of North Shore News “News 

Around the World”…”Valley Church Around the World”! 

Do you have chores you don’t want to do? Several of our teens are 
willing to work to raise money for the Mexico Missions Trip.  Give 
Mel or Tim a call at 604-980-0307 if you would like help. 
 
We extend our love and prayers on behalf of Anne Brozensky 
and her sister, Louise.  Their father, Tom Scales, passed away on 
Monday, July 7th in Trail, B.C.  Anne & Neklan are there this weekend 
attending his memorial service. 
 
BOOKS a la CARTE - Offerings on the patio this week include one 
cart of USED books available for a donation of any amount, and a 
second cart of NEW books for only $5 each.  The cash box is attached 
to one of the carts; please come downstairs to the Library if you 
require change.  Happy browsing! 
 
Your journey from mourning to joy – If you’ve lost someone close 
to you, please contact   Lillian Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca for 
information about our weekly GriefShare Support Group starting in 
the second Saturday in September at 10 am. 
 
Photos on front – Clockwise from top left…Elena & Daniel Van der 
Eerden on their Alaskan cruise; Jonathan & Keertana (Reddy) 
Tromsness on their wedding day (May 18th)  in Kelowna; Camping 
buddies…Tamara & Tim Shaw, Dan Raznavi, Jonathan Alvaji, Scott 
Strome and Asaf Raznavi. 
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